THE CHURCH
OF ENGLAND

Response to BBC Panorama

Bishop Peter Hancock, the Church of England's lead safeguarding bishop said: “It has been harrowing to hear survivors' accounts of their abuse -
shared on BBC Panorama - and we issue an unreserved apology for how we have failed them. We acknowledge that the Past Cases Review, PCR,
from 2008-10, however well-intentioned was in hindsight clearly flawed, as shown in the independent scrutiny report by Sir Roger Singleton
published last summer. The ‘stringent criticisms’ of the PCR, shared with IICSA, are being acted upon and all dioceses are now carrying out a
second past cases review, PCR2. We fully acknowledge that it was a serious mistake not to work with and hear from survivors during the original
PCR. The new review will ensure survivors voices are heard. We are aware of the courage it takes for survivors to come forward knowing that the

effects of their abuse are with them for life.

| would urge anyone affected by the Panorama programme to call the NSPCC helpline number 0808 800 5000".
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